
Thank you to those who were able to join our special International Teacher’s Day 
assembly today and those who were able to show their appreciation and gratitude to 
the teachers today. We are so lucky to have dedicated, creative and inspired teachers 

at OLD and we give a heart-felt thanks to them for all they do for our students.  
For those who were not able to attend the link to a special video that was made for the 
teachers is available via COMPASS. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tell them from Me Survey: Each year schools in the Broken Bay Diocese complete the 
survey 'Tell Them From Me'. Our students Year 4-6, our staff and parents all complete 
the survey so we can gather important data to help make OLD the best school possible. 

I would be so grateful if you could please take 5-10 minutes to fill out the survey: 
http://tellthemfromme.com/old 

Student achievement: 

Congratulations to both Mikayla & 
Chloe for their contributions to the 2020 
Fred Hollows Award. This award is for a 
year 6 student who shows compassion, 
integrity & kindness in their lives. 
Mikayla (Year 5) nominated Chloe. 
Mikayla said that Chloe was an 
energetic, kind & thoughtful student 
who always had a smile on her face and 
was always willing to help & assist other 
students whenever needed, regardless 
of their age or what class they were in. 

Congratulations Mikayla for your nomination & Chloe for your award. 

 

Congratulations to Michael (Year 4) who was awarded 
7th place for his local division and a silver medal overall 
for the South-East Asian Maths Olympiad. Well done 
Michael! 

 
 

ACTING PRINCIPAL – Miss Kirsty Thorpe 

OUR LADY OF DOLOURS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER  Term 4 Week 2 – 19 October 2020 

 

COMING EVENTS 

 

 

NOVEMBER 

Wed 4 Nov  9am – 
10.45am Transition to school 
Kindy 2021 

Parents Zoom 6-7pm 

Wed 11 Nov 9am – 
10.45am Transition to school 
Kindy 2021 

Wed 18 Nov 9am -
10.45am Transition to school 
Kindy 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keep checking the school 
website under ‘calendar’ for 

possible changes to dates 

old@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

 

http://tellthemfromme.com/old


O.L.D. FOOTY TIPPING COMPETITION 2020 

Congratulations to Mrs. Thorpe & Mr. Seeto who tied 
for first place while Miss Thorpe rounded out the top 

3. 

Thanks to Mr. Seeto who has generously donated his 
winnings to the Year 6 Graduation fundraiser, and Mrs 

Thorpe and Miss Thorpe who both donated their 
money to help the children in Cambodia that Miss 

Thorpe works with. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

At my local Church on Sunday, I was really taken by the words of my Parish Priest. He explained the importance of inviting 
people to know Christ through our own words and actions. “We are not trying to sell the Gospel to others. We are the free 
giveaways. We are the ‘try before you buy’ of the Gospel.”  

As a Catholic Educator, these words made me wonder: How am I helping my students learn to love Christ through what I do? 
How am I showing my personal witness to the Gospel? How am I inviting my students to develop their personal relationship with 
God too? As parents, you are your child’s first and most important educator. While not always easy, it is our call as educators to 
be the ‘try before you buy’ of the Gospel for our children. We are called through words, actions and deeds to show our children, 
our family and our friends the true love of God.  

Socktober:  

If you would still like to donate to Socktober, the link is open until November 30th. Thank you for your generous 
donations!  www.socktober.org.au/fundraising/schools/our-lady-of-dolours 
 
Remembrance Day: 
On Wednesday 11th of November (Week 5) Year 4 will be leading us in a Remembrance Day liturgy via zoom at 11:30am.  
 
Here is the Zoom link :https://dbbcatholic.zoom.us/j/92491739403  
 
Zoom Liturgy of the Word (LOW) - This Sunday! 
A warm welcome to join the parish ‘ZOOM Liturgy of the Word (LOW)’ this Sunday. The gatherings are relaxed, welcoming and 
inspiring  and we would love more families to join! We gather together on the first Sunday of every month. The Zoom link can be 
found here.  
 
Parish Bulletin: Click here for the Our Lady of Dolours Parish Bulletin. 

 

 
 

Thank you to all of the families that donated books to the Library for the Book Week Book Fair. We are so fortunate to have so 
many generous donations and now have over 130 new books in the Library! 

If you have any of the following items at home that you could donate to the school to use during Visual Arts, this would be 
greatly appreciated. 

Items needed: 

-          Newspaper 

-          Ribbon 

-          Stuffing (like pillow stuffing) 

-          Foil 

-          Thin wool thread 

-          1.5L drink bottles (e.g. a soft drink bottle) 

If your child could bring them in and hand these to their class teacher labelled “For Miss Scott Fell” 

Thank you in advance. 

 Eliza Scott-Fell 

 

REC – Miss Camilla Brown 

LIBRARY/ART 

http://www.socktober.org.au/fundraising/schools/our-lady-of-dolours
https://dbbcatholic.zoom.us/j/92491739403
https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/chatswood/news-events/on-line-gatherings
https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/chatswood/news-events/parish-bulletins
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CAMP AUSTRALIA 
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SCHOOL BANKING 
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  COMMUNITY NOTICES 



 
 
Students leaving a the end of 2020 
Please remember if your child is leaving OLD at the end of 2020 we require the below form to be filled in and returned to the 
school office as soon as possible. This will enable us to finalise classes for 2020 and offer places to those on waiting lists. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

STUDENTS LEAVING 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


